
NOTICE 
 
 
The Cheyenne Housing Authority is proposing updates to the Administrative Plan. This Notice is 
to inform you that the Cheyenne Housing Authority Board of Commissioners has opened the 
Public Comment Period for acceptance of comments on the proposed updates.  
 

• A summary of the primary changes proposed is attached to this notice; 
 
The proposed revisions are available for review on the Cheyenne Housing Authority website at 
www.cheyennehousing.org/public-notices or at the Cheyenne Housing Authority’s offices: 

• In Cheyenne at 3304 Sheridan Street, Cheyenne, Wyoming.  The office is open from 8:30 
AM to 5:00 PM Monday through Friday, closed from 12:00 PM to 5:00 PM every  
Wednesday and closed all day on the second and fourth Wednesday of the month. 

• In Laramie at 1265 North 3rd Street, Laramie, Wyoming.  The office is open from 10:00 
AM to 12 Noon, and from 1:00 PM to 5 PM Monday through Friday. The office is closed 
every Wednesday from 12 Noon to 5 PM for training. 

 
Comments on the proposed revisions to the Administrative Plan are to be submitted in writing 
(US Mail, email, or hand delivered to the Cheyenne Housing Authority) before 12 NOON Friday, 
December 4, 2020 to: 
 Sarah Smith 

Deputy Director  
3304 Sheridan Street 
Cheyenne, WY  82009 
ssmith@cheyennehousing.org 

http://www.cheyennehousing.org/public-notices

